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It was an absolute delight to finally welcome all of our 
pupils back in to school in March and so lovely to see 
such smiley faces. 

The children have settled back into school really well 

and our teachers have worked super hard to ensure that 

each pupil felt happy to be back in a school setting 

again. We break up for Easter on Wednesday 31st March 

2021 for the Spring Term and re-open on Monday 19th 

April 2021. We wish you a Happy Easter, please stay 

safe. 

World Book Day—4th 

March 2021 

Even though this year was a little 

different, our staff still got  in-

volved in our version of ‘The 

Masked Reader’, by recording 

themselves reading from their fa-

vourite book in disguise.  

 We hope children had fun watch-

ing the video and trying to guess 

who was who. 

 

 

Red Nose Day  - 

19th March 2021 

Thank you very 

much for all your 

kind donations to 

such a great charity, 

we managed to 

raise £173.00. 

Farewell to Mr Walne in class 1, whilst we 

will all miss him we are really pleased for 

him and we wish him good luck in for his 

new challenge.  

 

Welcome back to our T/A Mrs 

Bound, it’s great to have our team 

complete again. 

Dates for your diary  

Thursday 1st April— PD Day 

Wednesday 31st March - End of term 

Thursday 1st April - 16th April - Easter Holidays 

Monday 19th April - Back to school 

Thursday 22nd April - Parents Evening 

Monday 26th April - Parents Evening 

Monday 3rd May -  Bank Holiday 

Friday 6th May - V.E  Day Celebrations 

Monday 31st May — Friday 4th June  -  Half Term 

 

School Lunch— School lunches have been a complete success, 

during this difficult time children have been eating their lunches 

within their class  bubbles. The cost of a school dinner is £2.35 

(children entitled to FSM will receive a lunch as normal).Online ac-

counts can be topped up via the Telford & Wrekin website: https://

www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/

Default.aspx?fund=SP using the school code 3367 + pupil ID. Please 

contact the school for your child’s pupil ID if you do not already have 

it. 

Please DO NOT make dinner money payments via ParentPay. 

 

Breakfast Club Break-

fast club has resumed at 

school (20 maximum), it 

has table based activi-

ties contained to year 

group bubbles. Please 

call the office for infor-

mation. 

 

 

ParentPay—Due to the current 
Covid-19 situation we are 

unable to accept any cash into 
school,  payments for break-
fast club will need to be made 
via Parentpay (cashless sys-

tem). 

https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
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Thank you for your continued support 

Enjoy the holidays!  

 

Uniform Reminder 

Thank you for sending your child in the correct school 

uniform. Shoes need to be suitable for school, trainers 

should only be worn to school on class PE days please. 

 

Gate Times/Locations 

We will be continuing the same 

gate times next term.  

Thank you to all parents and carers for remembering to 

social distance whilst waiting for your child/children at 

their allocated gate, if we can also continue to wear a 

mask please,  we really do appreciate your continued 

support and consideration for others, let’s keep each 

other as safe as we 

can so we can get 

through this! 

Year 6—Leavers Hoodies 

Baker & Son will be supplying our Year 6 
leavers hoodies this year, Closing date for 
orders and payment is midnight, Sunday 9

th
 

May , you will not be able to place orders after 
this date.please click on the link below to 
place your order 

https://
www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/
product/lightmoor-leavers-hoody-2021 

 

Parents Evening  -  Thursday 22nd and Monday 26th April 

We will be holding our parents evenings for Years R – 6 
on Thursday 22nd April  and Monday 26th April. Each 
appointment is for 9 minutes.  The system will show a 
countdown on the page and once the timer has run out 
the session will automatically end in time for the next 
appointment.  If you haven't already booked your ap-
pointment, please click on the link to book your slot.  

https://lightmoorvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/   

Parking  & Road Safety 

We are working with the police, BVT and Telford & Wrekin Council 

to improve road safety outside the school.  Can any parents/carers 

who drive to drop off/collect their children use the village centre 

carpark or over flow carpark. The central raised table with double 

yellow lines is for crossing the road and IS NOT for pick ups and drop 

offs as visibility is greatly reduced and pedestrian numbers are high.  

Please also refrain from parking on/along Furnace Road. 

 Gate Start PE day Finish 

R Side 8.30 Wed 3 

1 Side 8.40 Mon 3.10 

2 Side 8.50 Fri 3.10 

3 Main 8.30 Wed 3 

4 Main 8.45 Tues 3.15 

5 Green 8.30 Tues 3 

6 Green 8.45 Fri 3.15 

https://www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/product/lightmoor-leavers-hoody-2021
https://www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/product/lightmoor-leavers-hoody-2021
https://www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/product/lightmoor-leavers-hoody-2021
https://lightmoorvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

